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We hope you all had a lovely holiday. The children have settled back in well and are all working hard.
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Traditional Tales 
In English we are beginning by focussing on traditional tales. We start by focussing on Jack and the Beanstalk before moving onto the Gingerbread Man and the Three Billy Goats Gruff. We will be writing fantasy settings, missing posters and retelling our own version of a story.
What a wonderful world!
In our Geography lessons we will be looking at the world. We will be naming and locating the seven continents and five oceans. We will also be looking at the United Kingdom and human and physical features within our locality. Children will also be practising their map reading skills.
In science we will be starting our new topic on plants. We will be becoming plant detectives and look at a variety of different plants and their features. 

We will also have some new visitors in our classroom including caterpillars and hopefully some tadpoles!
Reading
Thank you for your support with reading at home. Please remember to write in the record book when you hear your child read. We do check these regularly, but keep our own separate detailed records of children’s reading progress in school. Please make sure that your child’s reading record and books are in their bag every day. 
Maths
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We will focus on multiplication, division and fractions. We have been working hard to problem solve and we will continue solving multiplication and division problems this half term. Remember there are lots of games on Mathletics to support your child with their maths. If children get over 1000 points in a week, they earn a certificate. 
PE

Please make sure that your child comes to school in their PE kit every Monday and Thursday. If the weather is fine, we will do one of our PE sessions outside so please make sure that they have appropriate footwear and warm clothing if needed. Remember to label all their clothing so that items don’t get lost. 
Year 1 Blog
Do you look at the Year 1 blog? We do a weekly post every Friday which includes what has been taught that week and lots of photographs. Please have a look at what your child is doing in school! If you don’t get email alerts about new postings on the blog, please register your email address with the office. 
We are looking forward to another busy and exciting half term in Year 1. If you have any concerns please either talk to any of the staff in the class or you can email us on –Rebecca.broadhead@farsleyfarfield.org.uk or andrea.tomlinson@farsleyfarfield.org.uk  
Thank you for all your support,
The Year 1 Team 
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